
 
 

ShelterInsurance.com  •  1-800-SHELTER (743-5837) 
1817 West Broadway  •  Columbia, MO  65218-0001 

Randa Rawlins 
President & CEO 

573-214-4229 
573-239-1988 (mobile) 

rrawlins@shelterinsurance.com 
 
 
 
June 9, 2023 
 
Sent via email to: villwock@theinstitutes.org
 
Spenser Villwock, MNM, IOM, CAE 
Executive Director 
CPCU Society 
720 Providence Road, Suite 100 
Malvern, PA 19355 
 
Dear Spenser; 
 
I am excited to share Shelter’s testimonial endorsement of the CPCU Society as a viable global 
nonprofit professional association providing great value to the risk management and insurance 
industry.  I applaud their mission of providing knowledge and leadership opportunities for tens of 
thousands of leading professionals throughout the last eight decades.  The CPCU designation 
and the CPCU Society has elevated the careers of countless industry leaders, including those 
here at Shelter.  I have personally benefited from my CPCU designation. 
 
I recognize that the Society provides professional members with access to leading knowledge, a 
critical network of global leaders, and enriching leadership opportunities to advance their careers.  
In addition, I appreciate the focus that the CPCU Society has on expanding membership access 
opportunities and valuable programs to advance diversity, equity, and inclusion within the risk 
management and insurance industry.  The CPCU Society is a sound investment of time and 
resources for all industry professionals and leaders. 
 
We at Shelter encourage our employees to take advantage of the CPCU opportunities and to 
strive for the designation.  Our designees actively participate in the local CPCU organization which 
provides many educational and networking opportunities.  Thank you for the work that you do on 
behalf of the Society.   
 
      Sincerely, 

      
      Randa Rawlins 
 
cc:   Brian Jackson 
 Kelly Hanes 


